
 
 

 

 

 

 

DoctorS Nonprofit Consulting to Support the 
Fullerton Collaborative 
by Laura Perdew on October 7, 2014 

Dr. Debra Stout, of DoctorS Nonprofit Consulting, has agreed to begin assisting the Fullerton 
Collaborative with administrative and technical assistance as of October 1.  In this capacity, she 
will team with Pam Keller, the executive director, to facilitate and coordinate the Collaborative’s 
grants, projects, programs and events, including the Faces of Fullerton in April.  The Fullerton 
Collaborative is a California nonprofit public benefit corporation that brings members together to 
improve the health of Fullerton. 

Dr. Stout has worked in the business, education and non-profit community in Southern 
California for over 20 years.  This including many years working for the Orange County 
Department of Education, where she helped coordinate and facilitate countywide prevention and 
positive youth development efforts.  She has volunteered on the Board of Directors and Advisory 
Boards for a variety of local and county-wide efforts for troubled youth and related issues.  Dr. 
Stout is on the faculty at both California State University Fullerton and the University of the 
Rockies. 

Today she uses her experience to assist a variety of non-profit programs in Southern California 
thru DoctorS Nonprofit Consulting which she founded with her husband Dr. Dallas Stout in 
2004.  They specialize in the needs of Orange County non profit agencies.  Their combined 
background of over 40 years working in the Southern California non-profit, business, education, 
management and coalition-building environments at all levels gives them a unique 
perspective.  Because of their visible commitment and involvement in the fields of troubled 
youth, violence and gang prevention, and the prevention and treatment of substance abuse, the 
Stouts are widely regarded as countywide leaders in these causes. 
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“We chose Dr. Debra Stout for her skills in grant writing and evaluation as well as her 
enthusiasm for working with the non-profits in our community,” said Fullerton Collaborative 
Executive Director Pam Keller, “I am thrilled to have this opportunity to work with Dr. Stout and 
continue to nurture the Fullerton Collaborative as it grows” 

The Stouts provide a broad array of consultation services to non-profit and grassroots groups, 
coalitions, and agencies throughout Orange County.  They specialize in all aspects of research 
including program evaluation as well as program design and grant writing.  They are also 
available for staff or volunteer training and public speaking requests. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted at: http://fullertonchamber.com/member-events-and-news/doctors-nonprofit-consulting-
to-support-the-fullerton-collaborative-18266 
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